
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Students and Parents, 
 
Arrangements for GCSE Results Day and Sixth Form Enrolment  
 
As you are most probably aware, the results day for GCSEs and Level 2 vocational 
qualifications will be on Thursday 12th August 2021. We wanted to write to you to outline the 
arrangements that we have put in place for this day, in order to prioritise health & safety 
whilst supporting students in their next steps.  
 
Results and Appeals  
We will email results to each student via their Vyners school email account at 8:30am 
on 12th August; this is the earliest time we are legally able to release the grades. We hope 
this enables all students to have the information that they need to make decisions about their 
future choices.  
 
On receipt of their results, students can request a call back to discuss their results via a 
Google form which will be linked to the results email. Students who wish to discuss their 
results or entry to the Sixth Form in person, can make an appointment to come into school 
between 11 and 2pm.  A link to the appeals policy and documentation will also be in the 
results email. Please watch this Loom video for further information regarding the results and 
appeals process this year. The JCQ ‘A guide to appeals processes Summer 2021 series’ can 
be read here. 
 
Hoodies / Year Books  
These items, as well as a hard copy of results, can be collected on Results Day, between 
11am and 1pm. Students should enter school via the bottom gates and walk straight up the 
road round the side of the Sports Hall and round to the new canteen.  
 
Sixth Form Induction Event  
This event will be virtual this year and will go live on our school website at 4pm on Tuesday 
6th July 2021.  This will include links to Google Classroom transition rooms that current 
Vyners Y11 students can join, using their school email address, to find out more about their 
potential A Level and Level 3 subjects.  
  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-fL2hHJIn3t1R14LgMA9OcTIdNPWGG6j/view?usp=sharing
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3600&type=pdf


 

Autumn Exam Season 
Any student who wants to sit exams in one or more of their subjects will have the opportunity 
to do so in the Autumn. These exams are scheduled to take place in October 2021. Further 
details about how to enter for these exams will be in the results email.  Please be aware that 
these exams will not be adapted in any way and will cover the whole syllabus.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further queries regarding the release of 
GCSE grades or Sixth Form enrolment. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mrs N Harvey   Mr D Brooks 
Deputy Headteacher   Year 11 Leader 
Vyners School   Vyners School  
 

 

 

 


